Dear Business Owner, 

The Greater Freeport Partnership works hard to host and promote events and programs that benefit local businesses. When the Partnership hosts an event or promotion, our members are covering the costs of staff time and marketing costs through their membership fees. 

To leverage support and help cover increasing costs, starting in 2022, we are asking non-members who participate in these stand-alone promotions and events to pay a fee to help cover these costs. 

The participation cost for non-members can vary by event and promotion but will be in direct proportion to our costs and the value we deliver to participating businesses. For most promotions and events, the fee is $25. If you decide to join the Partnership, any participation fee that you paid in the past 30 days will be deducted from your membership dues. 

We hope you understand the need for this new policy. As always, please feel free to reach out to us if you have questions about this or any other matters related to the Greater Freeport Partnership. 

Thank you!

Sincerely, 


Bill Clow						Nicole Haas
Business Engagement Director			Brand Director



